
 February 2022 Newsletter 
 FEBRUARY DATES TO REMEMBER: 

 February 2-4  Letter J, Days of the week 

 February 7-11  Letter D, Friendship week 

 February 14&15  Wear RED 
 February 14-18  Letter P 
 February 21  CLOSED - Family Day 
 February 22-25       Counting 1-10 Fruits and Vegetables/Food Groups 
 February 22&25  Bring a VEGETABLE with snack 
 February 23&24  Bring a FRUIT with snack 
 Feb 28 - Mar 4  Taking Care of our Bodies  SKATING  STARTS!!! 
 February 24  2022/2023 School Year Registration  Night (7p.m. EMAIL REGISTRATION) 

 REGISTRATION FOR 2022/2023 

 Registration for Indus Preschool 2022/2023 will be held by  EMAIL  Wednesday, February 23  rd 

 at 7 p.m.  SHARP  Classes are offered on a first-come-first-served  basis. 

 Each child registering needs a form. All questions on the form must be completed, or have an N/A 
 if not applicable to you. The registration fee of $65/child and first month’s tuition are required at 
 time of registration this can be sent by EMT to  info@induspreschool.com  . You must have a VOID 
 cheque to set up pre-authorized debit or full cash  amount up front. We no longer accept 
 pre-authorized cheques. 

 BVAS will also be implementing a mandatory membership fee for families registered with the 
 preschool. $30/yr for the family or $15/yr for individual membership. 

 Tuition fees are: $125 – two-day program, $175 – three-day program 

 Before Indus Preschool can accept any registrations from returning, or new, students, the 
 Executive Board positions must be filled for the year. The Board meets once per month, with 
 varying time commitments depending on the role. We are currently looking to fill ALL 
 positions. If you are interested in becoming a Board member, and can commit to the full year 
 of volunteering. please contact our President, Carly at  info@induspreschool.com  . 

mailto:info@induspreschool.com


 SKATING PROGRAM: 

 The Bow Valley Agricultural Society has kindly donated ice time to all of our classes.  Skating 
 classes will begin on February 28 and will continue to March 10.  Morning classes will skate 

 each day from 9:00 – 9:30, and the afternoon classes will skate from 1:45 – 2:15.  In order to 
 skate, ALL students and adults MUST wear a helmet – NO EXCEPTIONS.   Children must also 

 wear snow pants and mittens. 

 We still need volunteers! We require one adult for every three children on the ice.   Adults do 
 not need to wear skates, but are welcome to - just make sure you also wear a helmet! Sign up 

 is in the foyer of the preschool. Indus Rec Center is following guidelines of the Alberta 
 Exemption Program. 

 VALENTINES DAY: 

 The Children will be celebrating Valentines 
 day on Feb 14 and 15 by wearing RED!! 

 Please DO NOT send kids with valentines as 
 they will be doing a friendship project in class. 

 REMINDER! 

 In  light  of  our  most  recent  cold  snap,  we 
 will  be  implementing  a  cold  weather  policy. 
 Going  forward,  if  the  weather  reaches 
 -35  with  or  without  the  windchill, 
 according  to  Indus  area  Weather,  the 
 Preschool  will  be  closed.  The  Preschool 
 also  reserves  the  right  to  close  in  any 
 other  unsafe  or  extreme  circumstances 
 such  as  heavy  snowfall,  fog,  ice,  building 
 issues  etc.  Thank  you  for  your 
 understanding. 




